

Selectmens' Office

www.essexct.gov

Norman M. Needleman, First Selectman Email: nneedleman@essexct.gov **Board of Selectmen: Bruce M. Glowac** Stacia R. Libby

Essex Town Hall 29 West Avenue Essex. Connecticut 06426 **Telephone: 860-767-4340** Fax: 860-767-8509

MEMO

To: Joel Marzi

From: Norman Needleman

December 8, 2022 Date:

Re: December 21, 2022 Board of Selectmen Meeting

Cancellation Notice

The Board of Selectmen Meeting scheduled for Wednesday, December 21, 2022 at 7:00 pm has been cancelled.





 \bigstar